
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 28th April 2025 
 

 
Year 3 – Ancient Egyptian Workshop  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term in history, we will be learning about The Ancient Egyptians and their settlements. To make 
the children’s learning come to life, we have invited an external company into school on Monday 
23rd June 2025 to deliver a workshop. The workshop will be taking place throughout the whole 
day in our school hall.  
 
The cost per child will be £8. This is to be paid via the ParentPay app. If you are unable to access 
your ParentPay account, please contact the main office. Unfortunately, if we do not receive 
enough contributions by Friday 13th June then the workshop may have to be cancelled.  
​  
If you have any enquiries regarding the upcoming workshop, then please feel free to speak to the 
Year 3 teachers. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Davenport, Miss Holroyd and Mrs Druce, 
Year 3 Teachers. 
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